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Statement of Provision 
 We recognize that all finances donated to NLCC are, ultimately, given into God’s 
storehouses and must be received and managed with the highest integrity as possible. 
 
Accordingly: 

1. All tithes, offerings, and other financial gifts are the property of God’s church (NLCC) and 
not of the people of NLCC. 

2. Tithes and offerings are neither a statement of approval nor disapproval of NLCC, its 
ministries, or its Pastor(s). 

3. All financial gifts, including tithes and offerings, will be received as non-binding, 
unreceipted donations intended for the benefit and success of NLCC’s ministry as a 
whole, without any reciprocal obligations to any individual or organizations, or any 
subsequent designations of special or favored status , or any right to exercise power, 
authority or influence whatsoever in exchange for such donations.   

4. Financial gifts, including tithes and offerings, from individuals or organizations outside of 
NLCC shall be received at the discretion of the Council of Elders. 

5. No tax deductible receipt can be provided for any financial gift of any size because NLCC 
does not possess charitable status. 


